
 
 

EMA Observer Report - French Championship 2007 
 
I was the official observer at the French Championship 2007 in 
Paris, 14 April. 
 
My report is very simple, because everything was very well 
organized by Laurent Mahé and his team. 
 
All requirements were adhered to. Everything went smooth. I 
encountered no complaints, only happy players and a good 
atmosphere. 
 
The referee, Stéphane Parcollet did a good job, assisted by 
Laurent. 
 
Conditions for the players were very good: nice venue, good snacks 
& refreshments, good tiles, calculators at each table, and I want to 
give a special mention to the nice, stable tabletops.  
 
There was a very high level of information, both regarding the 
tournament itself: practical/logistical issues and info about prizes, 
and also regarding the events arranged in the evening and the 
days before and after. 
 
Tina Christensen 
http://oemc.mahjong.dk 
 
 
 
 


